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President’s Message Upcoming Events News 
Thank you to the previous Board 
for all the hard work and 
dedication. 
As the first elected LPC Board, we 
continued to work on behalf of 
the membership to attract new 
members and promote the sport 
of pickleball with new courts on 
the city’s south side. 
I want to assure you that we are 
striving to serve the LPC 
membership to the best of our 
ability. 
I witnessed several members 
promoting pickleball to other 
community people and I wanted 
to thank you. Please continue to 
promote pickleball to family and 
friends. 
What we have on the go: 

• Governance 
• Organizational structure 
• Code of Conduct 
• Additional courts 

We recently welcomed two new 
LPC Directors to our Board: 
Sherry Gascon and Blair 
Dennhardt. 
Nick Giles-Pelletier remains on 
the board as an Officer of 
Financials and Jason Horychuk as 
the Officer of Media & 
Programming. 
 
Tudor Nisioiu, LPC President 

Intercity Mall pickleball demonstration 
Saturday, October 8th from 10 am to 5 pm we 
will be at Intercity to provide a pickleball 
demonstration. 
Please bring family and friends to introduce 
them to the pickleball sport and promote 
LPC. 
Glow in the Dark Pickleball Party On 
Sunday, October 23rd we will host a glow-in-
the-dark pickleball party at the Moose Hall 
from 9:30 am until 5:30 pm. 
It will be four sessions of 2 hours each. 
Wear neon-colored clothing to glow in the 
dark (e.g.) hats, hair accessories, socks, etc.  
The cost will be $15/LPC member and 
$20/Non-LPC. 
Visit playerlineup for more information. 
Haloween Party 
On Sunday, October 30th we will host a 
Halloween party at the Moose Hall from 10 
am to 4 pm. 
There will be four sessions of 1.5 hours each. 
The cost will be $5/LPC member and $7 for 
Non-LPC. 
Dress in your favourite Halloween costume 
and bring treats to share if you wish. 

 
Please scan this QR Code for more 
information on LPC membership: 

Pickleball Ontario News: Thanks to the 
LPC members who took the time to 
attend the Pickleball Ontario Special 
Meeting.  Your efforts were pivotal in 
ratifying the new bylaws and ensuring 
that PO and the sport can continue to 
grow across the province, whether you 
are living in Kenora, or Ottawa.  Over 
the next several weeks, LPC will 
participate in the first PO Annual 
General Meeting under the new system.  
Stand by for more information from the 
PO President regarding delegate 
selection and issues to consider.  Over 
the next few months look for more 
information regarding new programs, 
services, and new programming.   
Building up Youth Programs 
LPC Head Instructor, Jason Horychuk 
has put together a strong pickleball 
program to attract youth under 18.  We 
are working with schools, community 
groups, teams, and other organizations 
to help build the sport for the kids. 

 

 

 
The LPC Board is open and excited 

to hear the membership’s ideas 
and concerns. 

 

 


